
Information about flights Uzbekistan Airways

2025 11 March

Dear Passengers and Greeters,

Due to the restrictions introduced at several Moscow airports, Uzbekistan Airways has been forced to reroute
flights to alternate airports as follows:

HY9607, operating on the route Bukhara – Moscow (Vnukovo), has been redirected to Samara
International Airport.
HY611, operating on the route Tashkent – Moscow (Vnukovo), has been redirected to Pulkovo
International Airport.
HY9615, operating on the route Urgench – Moscow (Vnukovo), has been redirected to Pulkovo
International Airport.
HY603, operating on the route Tashkent – Moscow (Domodedovo), has been redirected to Urgench
International Airport.

 

Once the restrictions are lifted, all flights will continue to their originally scheduled destinations. However,
adjustments to the schedule of subsequent flights may occur.

Please stay tuned for updates. Thank you for your understanding. 


